
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easterling Primary School            Nov. 15, 2024              “Little People Making BIG Gains!” 

SCHOOL STORE PROGRAM 

We are on our way to reaching our goal, but we need everyone's help to 
make sure our teachers get the essential tools they need to help our 
students succeed. 
  
If your family has not participated, there's still time! 
  
This safe and easy program is 100% online so there is no face-to-face 
selling, collecting money, or delivering products.  Your child will receive a 
prize just for participating, and more prizes will be awarded when goals 
are reached. 
  
Please help now. It really will make a difference. 
Go to https://www.schoolstore.net/sid.t?0000027468 to show our valued 
teachers your support. 
  
 
  

Dates to Remember 

11/ 19- Interim Pick-up 

from 4:00-6:00 

11/18-11/22- American Education Week 

11/25-11/29- Thanksgiving Holiday 

Hello Wee Fox Family! 

We had a wonderful turnout for 
our F.E.N.sgiving i-Ready 
Night!  Thank you to all of the 
parents and family members that 
came out to support your Wee 
Foxes in make BIG gains.  We hope 
that the information shared will 
assist you in helping your students 
at home as we strive to make 1.5 
years of growth this year.  If you 
were unable to attend the meeting, 
teachers will be sending home the 
family report from i-Ready along 
with a QR code.  You can scan the 
QR code to get to a dashboard full 
of useful resources to help your 
student.  If you need help using the 
dashboard, please contact your 
child’s teacher and we will be glad 
to assist you in any way we can.    

Best Regards, 

Christy Elliott 

 

 

Fall fundraiser items have returned. 

Please stop by the office from 8:30 to 

3:00 to pick those items up. 

Tardies 

Children are 

considered tardy if 

they are not in their 

room by 7:45. 

Drop off begins at 7:00. 

Do not drop students off 

before 7:00. Students 

arriving at school after 

7:45 MUST be signed in 

by an adult. Please park 

your car. DO NOT park in 

the road. This is for the 

safety of your children.  

 

 NOTES FROM THE NURSE 
For safety and to ensure your child’s needs are met: 

• PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MEDICATION WITH YOUR CHILD. 
• If your child needs to take medication(s) during school hours, 

PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL NURSE. 
• A Permission to Administer Medication Form MUST be 

completed for prescription and over the counter medications. 
• ALL MEDICATIONS MUST BE KEPT IN THE HEALTH OFFICE. 

 
                                 Thank you for your cooperation, 
                                                Nurse Watson 

 

Turkeys are due for the Turkey 

contest on Tuesday, November 

19th. They should be turned in no 

later than 9:00 am. The winner will 

be announced on Friday the 22nd! 


